
Contract Number Destribution Supplier/Service Provider AWARD DATE Duration AMOUNT

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Scelo Business Consulting 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sehlasenyuka Investmest 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mkhize Brother 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Aqua Transport 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ekene Investment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ingqayenhle Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Big Mac Plant 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Halalasizwe PTY Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Aphiwethu Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Lithalethu Investment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Vukamvelo Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mbuthuma Family 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Harappa Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Dyanamo Duck Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ikwa-Africa Civil 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mthadeyi 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ndishi Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mithali 31 Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Gingordon Methods 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mthobonga Enterprise 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sammelo Investmet 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sixfreed Plant 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Yokes Logistics 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality P4S Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Xmoor Transport 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sezandile Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Wasteng Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Selumani Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Menziwa Development 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Thicon Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Thiyane Contractors 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Manina Holdings 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Conquered Consulting 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Kuyasizwana Building and Cons  2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Vosho 123 Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Lungaphi Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality BG Wushe 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Nothevuyo Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Amagcwele Building 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Madekaza Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Siyabonga construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Macalafuze Developemnt 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Bokoharama Construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ithunzi Security services 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Nampro Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Gimmy logistics 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Seneliso Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mqapheli Services 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mikieta Construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Rex Investment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mzansi LDK Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Goverspride 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Asisibongi Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Zikhali Zangwandi Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Lavender Moon 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ezikamshalaza Trading and Pro 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Squngesihle Enterprise 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sheppie Renovation 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality The Legacy Group 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Amakaye Project 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ubumbano Lamangcolosi 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mabhakibhaku Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Jiba Plant Hire 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sobuza Invesment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mhlomeni security 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Wildfire Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Pearl Rising Trading and Projec 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Cascadia Solutions 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mbora trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Midmar Plant Hire 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mkhewule Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mkhaba Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Thembamina Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality First Works 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Vumelisa Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Sompisi Cleaning 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Elihle Idunge 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Isifiso Sika Ndlovu 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Syakuthanda Group 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Luyandolondwe Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Siyakwethemba 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Pigogo Construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality African Tide 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Amagabhisa Catering 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Requirements Specialist Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Truimphant 2014 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mepac Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Omama Trading 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Mlondi 2003 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Dummy and Themby 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ndonyela Protecton 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Nqoba Construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ntlangano Projects 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Swakgroup 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Puff Emergency 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Vezi Construction 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Syanda Unvestment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Ndabezitha kaVosho Pty Ltd 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Njabs Investment 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based



Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Vulindlela 108 Enterprise 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based

Ugu-07-1617-2022

Appointment of a Panel of 
service provider for the Supply 
and Delivery of Potable Water 
to Ugu District Municiapality Gasela Plant Hire 2023/08/28 36 Months Rates Based
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